
Me§Sage from Premier Chou En LaLi dated Apri1 21, 1971 (Delivered to

Mr. Kissinger - 6:1らP.M., Apri1 27, 1971)

Messa e from Premier Chou En Lai

Premier Chou En Lai thanked Presiden七YahyaL for conveylng the

message of Presiden七Nixon on 5 January 1971. Premier Chou En Lai is

Very grateful to Presiden七Yahya and he wi11 be gra七eful if President

Yahya conveys the following verbatim to President Nixon:

一IOwning to the si七ua七ion of the time it has not been possible to reply

earlier to the message from the President of the U.S.A. to the Premier

Of Peoples Republic of China・

I'At present con七ac七s between the peoples of China and the Uni七ed

States are being renewed・ Howeverj aS the relations be七ween China and

the U.S.A. are to be restored fundamen七ally, a SOlution to this crucial

ques七ion can be found only through direct discussions be七ween high-1evel

responsible persons of the two coun七ries. Thereforeタthe Chinese Govem-

ment reaffirms its willingness to receive publicly in Peking a special

envoy of the President ofthe U.S. (for instance, Mr. Kissinger) or the

U.S・ Secre七ary of StaLte Or eVen the Presiden七of the U.S. himself for

direct meeting and discussions. Of course' if the U.S. Presiden七considers

tha七the time is no七yet righ七the ma七七er may be deferred to a later date・

As for the modalities' PrOCedure and o七her de七ails of the high-level meeting

and discussions in Pekingタ　aS they are of no substantive slgnificanceJ it



農乙　_

is believed that i七is entirely possible for public arrangements to be made

through the good offices of Presiden七Yahya Kahn. '一
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